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September 27, 2011

To whom it may concern

Re: John Williamson

[ am writing this Letter of Recommendation on behalf of John Williamson.
He was employed by our firm from April, 2008 through September, 2011 as the
Marketing Services Coordinator. With any company of our size, John wore many
hats including sales, marketing, client services, IT, document control, website
design/management, FTP design/management, and he also participated in
interviews. John has a strong work ethic and has always demonstrated commitment
and dedication to his tasks and projects.

John’s unique abilities and talents were complimented by his pleasant
nature. He always earned the trust and respect of his peers and clients. Being able
to work within a teaming environment is always a plus and John has that unique
ability. Putting team members first has been one of his strong points. John is very
meticulous and takes a lot of pride in everything he does.

It is unfortunate that the economic uncertainties have caused our
downsizing and his departure. John would be a valuable asset to any company
where he can utilize his strong communicational skills and his determination to
make every project and task successful. One of the hallmarks of John is his can do
attitude. I have always enjoyed working with John.

Please feel free to contact me for any other information that you may need
in regards to his performance.

Cordially,

=

Robert F. Uhlorn
Chief Operating Officer
M. Greenberg Construction
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September 30, 2011

Re: Letter of Recommendation for John Williamson
To whom it may concern:

John has successfully contributed to the daunting task of relentlessly chasing the next
contract during a period of historic economic decline and heavy competition. His skills
and marketing vision have helped to put the spot light on our company’s strong reputation
over the immense field of competition.

It is with great confidence that I highly recommend John Williamson to your firm. We
have worked in direct collaboration on several Statement of Qualifications proposals,
presentation interviews, trade conventions, and design of marketing materials and custom
project signage, etc.

John is a mature and skilled professional that is devoted to producing a quality product no
matter what the task or the deadline. I believe what sets him apart and makes him uniquely
valuable is that he is a combination of a true artist and a skilled technician. He is the “go-
to” man for everyone’s technical issues and his artistic eye and creativity have enhanced
the professional image and marketability of our company.

[ have no doubt that John has the expertise to put your company’s best image on display
and make a significant contribution to your success.

)

Donald B. Taylor
Project Manager
M. Greenberg Construction





